
  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Week 9- 

Tuesday 10 December - 

       Kinder Transition- 1pm to 3pm

Wednesday- Playgroup 10am to

11am

Thursday- Presentation Morning

10am

Friday- Lunch Orders

Week 10

  Monday 16 December

       Kinder Transition- 9am to 3pm  

  Tuesday-

      Kinder Transition -9am to 3pm 

  Wednesday

Wagga Excursion

No playgroup due to excursion,

sorry for an inconvienance.

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR 2024
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END OF YEAR PRESENTATION
Join us on Thursday, December 12th at 10
AM to celebrate the remarkable
achievements of our students over the past
year. Following our awards ceremony, we
invite you to enjoy morning tea in the
library. Please bring a plate to share as we
come together to honour our students'
successes. We look forward to seeing you
there!
 

Talbingo Public School has had the pleasure
of welcoming our new kindergarten student,
Georgie, for the 2025 school year for
transition! Georgie has been having a
fantastic time, filled with engaging activities
alongside our other students. From painting
vibrant masterpieces to playing the recorder
and sharing stories with Mrs. Wysman,
Georgie has truly embraced the spirit of our
school community. We are excited to see
Georgie back for our next transition day and
can't wait to continue this wonderful journey
together!

LUNCH ORDERS
This marks our final Friday for lunch
orders this year. Our students have
been incredibly fortunate to enjoy these
meals, thanks to the generous support
of our amazing P&C and school. We're
excited to share that lunch orders will
resume next year on Fridays. Stay tuned
for more information coming in 2025!



Talbingo Public School
Newsletter

Page .02 

YARRANGOBILLY EXCURSIONCROOKWELL EXCURSION
After our fantastic trip to Crookwell, we
returned to Talbingo for an enjoyable
sleepover with Gregory Public School. 
Everyone enjoyed tasty chicken burgers
for dinner, and after all the excitement in
Crookwell, everyone was tired and ready
to relax and recharge for the next day.
The next morning we ventured to
Yarangobilly, where students were
amazed by the caves. Students learned
about the ancient geology & rich
Aboriginal history connected to them,
and the animals that live in and depend
on the caves. It was a wonderful day of
exploring and discovering new things,
everyone had a fantastic time!

Students had a wonderful experience at the
Agricultural Camp in Crookwell! They
engaged in a range of activities, including a
delightful play at Gundagai Park and an
enlightening visit to the historic Goulburn
Waterworks Museum. They also had the
chance to explore Crookwell's sock factory,
gaining insights into local manufacturing.

At the camp, students fully immersed
themselves in farm life. They planted trees,
gazed at the stars, and enjoyed the unique
experience of sleeping in cozy yurts,
creating cherished memories that will last a
lifetime.

Moreover, the camp offered a fantastic
opportunity for our students to connect and
bond with peers from Humula and Gerogory
Public Schools, fostering new friendships
and a strong sense of community. Overall, it
was a remarkable experience that
beautifully blended education, adventure,
and fun! P&C XMAS RAFFLE

Next Monday, December 16th, we will be
drawing our fantastic Christmas raffle! A
huge thank you to everyone who has
contributed. Please remember that all raffle
tickets are due on Monday, December 16th, if
you have already sold some tickets, we
encourage you to start bringing them in as
soon as possible. We also kindly request that
you return any unused tickets. The P&C does
an incredible job supporting Talbingo Public
School, enabling our students to engage in a
variety of enriching activities. Let’s rally
together for this wonderful fundraiser and
help raise funds!



GARDENING
Our students have been busy planting a
wonderful garden, and their hard work is
beginning to pay off! This experience has
taught them valuable lessons about
responsibility and teamwork, and we can't
wait to see them enjoy the delicious
produce they've grown together! If you are
interested in watering the garden over the
summer break and enjoying the fresh
produce to harvest, please see Mrs. Cherry.

STUDENT CHAT

F R A N K I E -  

I  r e a l l y  l i k e d  s t a y i n g  i n  t h e  y u r t s  o n  t h e

e x c u r s i o n  t o  C r o o k w e l l ,  e x c e p t  t h e r e  w a s  a

c o u p l e  o f  c r e e p y  c r a w l i e s .  I  s t a y e d  i n  a  y u r t

w i t h  R u b y  a n d  A n g e l  f r o m  H u m u l a  a n d  A n g e l

k i n d l y  s h a r e d  h e r  t e d d y  w i t h  m e .  

M a k i n g  i c e c r e a m  w i t h  M r s .  W y s m a n  w a s  t h e

b e s t  t o o ,  i t  t a s t e d  l i k e  r e a l  i c e - c r e a m .

I ’ m  r e a l l y  l o o k i n g  f o r w a r d  t o  t h e  m o v i e s  n e x t

w e e k  i n  W a g g a .    

R U B Y -  
I  r e a l l y  l o v e  g a r d e n i n g ;  w e  g e t  t o  e a t  w h a t

w e  h a v e  g r o w n  t o o .  M a k i n g  i c e - c r e a m  w i t h

M r s .  W y s m a n  w a s  s o  m u c h  f u n  a n d  I ’ v e  a l s o

r e a l l y  e n j o y e d  w o r k i n g  w i t h  M r s .  S .  N e x t  y e a r

I ’ m  l o o k i n g  f o r w a r d  t o  b e i n g  i n  y e a r  3 .  




